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• West	Point	High	School	Engineering	Students	Continue	to	Work	to	Solve	Real	World	

Problems	Even	in	a	New	Learning	Environment	
	
Engineering	 students	 in	 Gabriela	 Gabaldon’s	 class	 at	West	 Point	 High	 School	 have	 been	
attempting	 to	 solve	problems	all	 year;	 after	all,	 that	 is	what	engineers	do	 -	make	 things	
work!	Just	as	all	teacher’s	plans	for	the	fourth	quarter	took	a	quick	turn	upon	coming	back	
from	Spring	Break,	 it	was	business	as	usual	 for	 these	 introductory	Engineering	 students,	
only	now	they	were	faced	with	this	new	problem	and	it	was	one	that	that	the	entire	world	
continues	 to	 face…the	 need	 to	 protect	 oneself	 from	 the	 COVID-19	 virus.	 Students	were	
asked	to	draft	designs	that	could	support	healthcare	workers	in	preventing	the	spread	of	
COVID-19.	The	pictures	below	show	a	student’s	paper/pencil	draft	as	well	as	one	that	was	
developed	further	using	SolidWorks	software	at	home.	What	an	engaging	opportunity	for	
the	WPHS	Dragons!	
	
         

                                 
 



	
	

	

             
 
	

• TUHSD	Madden	Challenge	Winner	
	

													 	



	
	

	

												 	

																	https://www.expectmorearizona.org/2020-celebrations/	

	
Please	check	the	#TUHSDStrong	tab	on	our	website	(www.tuhsd.org)	for	

archived	versions	of	our	updates.	Take	care	and	stay	healthy.	
	

	


